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Make Mine Chocolate!
City, State (current date) — If supporters of the “Make Mine Chocolate!” campaign have their way, another ribbon pin will be proudly worn this spring. The blue ribbon attached to the ceramic chocolate bunny is joining the ranks of the pink breast cancer pin and the yellow “Support the Troops” pin. The cause? Educating the American public that live rabbits don’t make good Easter gifts for children. The goal? Preventing impulse purchases that often result in yet another rabbit needing to be taken in by already overwhelmed animal shelters and rabbit groups. 
Rabbits are a common but misunderstood creature. Contrary to popular perception, they are not cuddly pets happy to be toted around by their young owners. Nor are they low-maintenance animals, content to sit idly in their cages. Rather, rabbits are highly social but often fragile creatures that require regular interaction with their human family, an appropriate diet, and veterinary care provided by a rabbit-savvy veterinarian. Like cats and dogs, they must be spayed or neutered for both behavioral and health reasons. Properly cared for, rabbits can live as long as large dogs. 
So keep an eye out for the ceramic bunny with the blue ribbon. And think twice before you take that cute little bunny home. 
-More-
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Pins can be purchased for a $5.00 contribution by contacting [INSERT GROUP NAME] at [INSERT CONTACT INFORMATION]. For more information on the “Make Mine Chocolate!TM” campaign, visit www.makeminechocolate.org. 
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